Hello!

My name is Faith Salisbury and I am the student executive of the grad fundraising committee
this year for the Mackenzie graduating students!

We are excited to announce that the Mackenzie Secondary School Class of 2024 have started
their year of graduation! Did you know that Mackenzie Secondary School will have over 40
graduating students this spring? That is almost twice as many students as the previous grad
class! Our valedictory ceremony will take place on June 22nd, 2024 followed by our banquet
dinner and dry grad celebration.

The graduation events are meant to celebrate the achievements of every grade 12 student
through their elementary and secondary school journey. It is also meant to be a celebration of
farewell from high school students to young adults who are exploring and discovering life
goals.

The graduating students will be doing a number of fundraisers for this year's grad events. Not
only will the fundraising contribute to this year's grad, but it will also leave a legacy fund for
the graduating class of 2025. We are looking to our community for help in aiding the success
of our celebrations. Your business may support the graduating class through providing cash
donations or sponsorships. Sponsorships may include a large cash donation to disperse
through all the events or by sponsoring a grad event of your choice (winter formal dance,
banquet dinner, dry grad, purchasing of all decorations etc.) Any monetary contributions will
be greatly appreciated. Your business will be recognized via posters and radio as well during
all events. We will also share our gratitude through online posts on Facebook, giving you a
shoutout for your support!

If you are interested in giving a cash donation or sponsoring an event, please contact us
through the grad email below or you may directly contact the parent treasurer, Alicia Taylor
at 250-988-1037 with any questions or to provide your personal or business name, contact
information and intent of donation. Deadline for donations or sponsorship funds is
February 1, 2024.

We are looking forward to our graduating year and thank you for all your support!

Sincerely,
Faith Salisbury

mackenziegrad2024(@gmail.com




